
 

ASPOTOGAN HERITAGE TRUST SUBSIDY 

PROGRAM 

Through the Years receives a grant of up to $10 000.00 a 

year from the Aspotogan Heritage Trust for the purpose of 

helping families manage the cost of child care.  A number of 

factors are taken into account when subsidy is awarded, not 

just financial status of a family, so we invite any families to 

apply.  Social need and family dynamics are an example of 

two other factors that the committee looks at when awarding 

subsidy to a child. The application is a simple three-page 

questionnaire that asks some financial information but also 

gives families an opportunity to describe how having their 

child at Through the Years benefits not only the child but the 

whole family. All information given on the application is 

kept in the strictest confidence. The next six-month subsidy 

period starts April 1st, 2020.  Those wishing an application, 

see ME.  Those currently receiving AHT subsidy YOU 

MUST REAPPLY. See ME for your original application to 

update.  Applications due no later than Tues., March 24, 

2020.  

FEW REMINDERS:  

 Parents please do not give out the four digit security code 

to the front door to your children.  

  Parents are reminded to please call, email or Facebook 

message if your child is going to absent, and the reason 

for the absence.  

 I will be away March 9-13th on holiday, so if you have 

questions or concerns please see Director designates 

Chrissy Tanner or Karen Robinson.  Please see Carol only 

for child care fees related questions. 

Until next time, Mary Ellen 
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